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                         ‘Pride in all we do.’ 
 

2nd December 2022 
 

Dear Parents, Guardians, Staff and Pupils,  
 
Ofsted Inspection Feedback and Thank You  
  
As you may well be aware, earlier this week, we have had a team of HMI and  Ofsted Inspectors visit us at 
Kingsfold Primary School for two days.  The continued commitment of parents, staff and pupils ensured that 
inspectors saw a great school that does a superb job for every child, every day.  
  
As a leadership team, we would like to say a very big thank you for all your messages of support and also for 
your survey responses. Thank you to those parents and staff who submitted their feedback on what we do well 
and what they feel we need to work on in order to be even better. This feedback was incredibly useful for 
inspectors as well as school leaders. Thank you to all parents and staff who responded to the questionnaire.  
  
For now, we will continue to deliver our development priorities for 22-23 as they are aligned with themes in the 
new framework and the initial feedback inspectors provided will be taken forward into this. That said, what will 
never change at Kingsfold is the commitment to always doing what we believe is right for the children, their 
education and their future life chances.  
  
So now that the dust has settled from the inspection itself, I wanted to provide a brief update and thank you all 
for your unwavering support of Kingsfold and our children. The staff and children lived up to our school motto, 
‘Pride in all we do’.  
  
I am not yet able to share the outcome of the inspection with you as the report has to go through several stages 
of quality assurance with Ofsted before it is released.  What I can say is that all children have been an absolute 
credit to the school and to you all as parents and guardians.    
  
I will write to parents again when our inspection report is ready to be published in approximately 18 working 
days (as the Christmas Holidays are approaching this may take longer).  
  
If you have any questions or queries, please don't hesitate to get in touch.  
 
 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Tierney 

 


